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Pear Mr. Brenner:

| appreciate and share your concern for our Yeterans. | believe that providing
high quality healihcare for Soldiars, refirees and their familiss is vital for sustaining our
combat readiness and national securnty.

The operational tempo of the Government War an Terrorism (GWOT) is
increasing the medical and mental health needs of our Soldiers and their family
membars. Taking care of cur wounded and disabled Soldiers and their families is
assential, and the transition from military healthcare services to Vaterans Affairs
healthcars must be seamiess.

Ta aid in this transilion, the Army bas developed the Wounded Warrior Program
{AW?2Z), which incorpaorates and integrates saveral existing programs to provide “Gold
Star’ support gervicae to wounded and Ill Soldiers and their familles. This support
bagins wpon inilial casualty nolification and progresses through Soldiers' return to duty
or the civilian communily. AW2 also facililates Scldiers’ and their familiss’ contact and
coordination with ather supporting agencies (VA, Labor, Veteran Service Organizations,
etc.). n addition, AW2 tracks and monitors our wounded warriors for a period of ime
bayond their medical retirement or return to duty to provide appropriate assistance.

| deply appreciate your concern for our troops' healthcare. It is a challenge lo
meet tha healthcara needs of our Soldiers and their families, and we will continua to
work for improved healthcare banefits.

Sincerely,

7 o x
Jack C. Stultz

Lieutanant General, US Army
Chief, Army Reserve



